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Heller Announces Ely Native as 

Newest Member of Staff
(Washington, DC) –U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced the hiring of Ely native, Mari Nakashima as his Executive Assistant. She is the newest member of the Heller staff. 

“I am pleased to welcome Mari as the newest member of my team.  Mari has a great love of Nevada and it is reflects in her positive attitude at work.  It is important to have someone from rural Nevada who has knowledge of the state in my office.  I am pleased to have her on board,” said Heller.

Mari is a graduate from the University of Nevada, Las Vegas. She comes to the Heller staff after working for the Republican National Committee in the communications department. 
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